
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Notification for shareholders of Mahindra & Mahindra Financial Services Limited 
 

Sub: Re-lodgement of Physical Share Transfer Requests – SEBI Circular dated 2nd July 2025 
 
Dear Shareholders, 
 
Pursuant to SEBI Circular SEBI/HO/MIRSD/MIRSD-PoD/P/CIR/2025/97 dated 2nd July 2025, physical share transfer 
requests that were previously rejected and returned to the lodger on or before 31st March 2019, may now be re-
lodged—after rectification of the deficiencies—for transfer from 7th July 2025 to 6th January 2026. These requests 
must be submitted to our Registrar and Share Transfer Agent (“RTA”):  
 
KFIN Technologies Limited  
 
Selenium Tower B, Plot 31 & 32,  
Financial District, Nanakramguda,  
Serilingampally Mandal,  
Hyderabad – 500 032, Telangana.  
 
Please note that re-lodged shares will be transferred only in dematerialized form, subject to verification and 
approval of all documents by the RTA. Accordingly, the lodger must possess a demat account and submit a copy 
of the Client Master List along with the requisite transfer documents and the original share certificate.  
 
Transfer requests received after 6th January 2026 will not be accepted by the Company or its RTA. 
 
 
Thanking you, 
 
For Mahindra & Mahindra Financial Services Limited 
 
Sd/- 
Brijbala Batwal 
Company Secretary 
FCS: 5220 


